
-----Original Message----- 
From: K Schmitt [mailto:kspdx@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 11:55 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB 824 - YES, 1% for Clean Diesel 
 
Dear Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources, 
 
I urge you to act now to eliminate diesel particulate pollution in Oregon. The air we breathe should be 
our highest priority, and the time to act is now. 
 
I live in Portland, in Cathedral Park, and my partner lives in Lair Hill. Both of our neighborhoods have 
deplorable air quality, some of the worst in the nation, due in part to the many diesel trucks passing 
through. This bill is one easy way to improve our air quality and our health significantly. Please adopt it! 
 
Kate Schmitt 
9617 North Willamette Blvd. 
Portland OR 97203 
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